
Endorsement of Call in of Record of Decision No 4236 - The Council’s 
Transition to a Restricted Capacity Residual Waste Collection Model

Reasons for call-in:

1. During E&EOSC meeting on 16th July a unanimous vote rejecting the 
recommendation for a transition to 4 weekly cycle for black bin collection;

2. The cost savings being sought could be achieved through a ‘best’ practice 
approach to the handling of waste set out for kerbside recycling & HRC 
operations;

3. Figures quoted are outdated & are no longer applicable.

No Name of Councillor Date of 
endorsement email

Time of 
endorsement email

1 Bill Crease 23/07/2024 16.30
2 Andy Hughes 24/07/2024 10.28
3 Carol Ellis 24/07/2024 14.11
4 Richard Jones 24/07/2024 15.37
5 Helen Brown 24/07/2024 15.39
6 Dale Selvester 24/07/2024 16.01
7 Ant Turton 24/07/2024 17.01


